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El Dorado Disposal Rate Hike 
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I hope a11d pray the board will not approve another price hike, there have been too many in a short amount of 
time. Every time PG&E gets one, our disposal company wants one, when is this insanity going to stop? These 

companies are pricing it's residents right off the Divide. 

I hope you will not approve this rate hike. 

Sincerely, 

Karen Bartholomew 
Garden Valley 
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